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WASHINGTON, D.C. DECEMBER 11, 2020 — Cozen O’Connor is pleased to announce that

Patrick Martin, principal and director of the firm’s Public Strategies group in the Midwest, has been

named to The Hill’s Top Lobbyists: Hired Guns list. This is the third year in a row Patrick has received

this honor. The Hill is one of the most influential politics-focused U.S. websites, providing non-partisan

political commentary and covering the White House, the U.S. Congress, and election campaigns. The

Top Lobbyists list includes “key players on K Street … who stand out for delivering results for their

clients in the halls of Congress and in the administration.” The list highlights the broad range of talents

needed to achieve success in the  industry.

Patrick directs the firm’s government relations and public advocacy efforts in the Midwest and works

out of the firm’s Chicago and Washington, D.C., offices. His practice focuses on advising highly

regulated companies in the health care, energy, financial services, retail, transportation, cannabis,

and higher education industries. Patrick advocates for clients before Congress, the White House,

federal agencies, and state and local governments.

To read the complete list of winners, please click here.

 

Related Practice Areas
• Government Relations - Cozen O'Connor

Public Strategies

©2024 Cozen O'Connor. All rights reserved.

https://thehill.com/business-a-lobbying/top-lobbyists/529550-the-hills-top-lobbyists-2020
https://www.cozen.com/practices/government-regulatory/cozen-o-connor-public-strategies-government-relations

